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September 21, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Addison Bullard for her outstanding contributions as a 
Student Liaison on the Peninsula Community Planning Board's Environmental Committee. Addison's 
dedication, passion for environmental causes, and her remarkable achievements during her tenure 
make her an exceptional candidate for any future endeavors that require leadership and a 
commitment to sustainability. 
 
Addison served as one of our high school liaisons, a role that is instrumental in bridging the gap 
between our organization and the youth community. Her primary responsibility was to work with her 
fellow liaisons on impactful environmental initiatives. Addison took a lead role in the crafting of a 
presentation about the importance of not littering and a letter to the City of San Diego requesting the 
placement of more recycling bins and trash bins throughout our community. 
 
This initiative was much needed, as it directly addresses a pressing environmental concern in our area. 
Addison demonstrated exceptional research and writing skills in developing this letter, highlighting the 
importance of responsible waste management and its positive impact on our environment. Her ability 
to communicate these ideas effectively is a testament to her dedication and advocacy for 
sustainability. 
 
Moreover, Addison and her fellow high school liaisons organized a community cleanup event at the 
Sunset Cliffs Natural Park as part of their commitment to improving our local environment. This event 
not only showcased their leadership skills but also made a tangible difference in our community by 
removing litter and promoting a sense of responsibility towards our shared natural spaces. 
 
In conclusion, Addison Bullard's exceptional dedication, strong leadership abilities, and passion for 
environmentalism make her a standout candidate for any future endeavors she may pursue. Her work 
on the letter advocating for more recycling bins and her role in organizing a community cleanup are 
clear examples of her commitment to making a positive difference in our community. I have no doubt 
that Addison will continue to excel in her efforts to promote sustainability and environmental 
stewardship in the future. 
 
If you require any further information or have specific inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at pcpbsd@gmail.com Thank you for considering Addison Bullard for any future opportunities, and I 
am more than willing to offer any additional support or insights you may require. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fred Kosmo,  
Chair, PCPB 
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